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 28 May 2019 

Dear Sir/Madam,

   THE GLASGOW CITY COUNCIL, 
(Laurieston Phase 2) (20mph Speed Limit) Order 20__ 

Thank  you  for  your  email  of  10  May  and  the  opportunity  to  comment  on  the  proposal  to
introduce a 20mph mandatory speed limit to protect the Laurieston Phase 2 development.

Given that in this and all your proposals for a reduction from 30 to 20mph there is the reasoning
that lives will be saved with the speed reduction we are very concerned that:

1. you do not introduce a mandatory default speed limit of 20mph across the city, with any
increases above that having to be fully justified

2. you  do  not  manage  and  enforce  the  existing  20mph  mandatory  speed  limit  zones
across the city.

That said, and since we wish to have all the protection possible for people who walk and cycle
in this city, we offer our support for this proposal.

Yours sincerely

Tricia Fort
for Consultations, GoBike
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